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News 

Friday 10th November 2017 

Thank you to all those parents of Year 3 who joined Mrs Knapp and Mrs Raby for Parents Evening this week; it is 

always lovely showing the children’s hard work and sharing in their learning journey with you.  I also had the pleasure 

of joining Year 5 at the Church this week for our joint community and school Eucharist. Noel read superbly from the 

Bible and the whole of Year 5 represented our school extremely well.                                                     Mrs Sue Dymond  

 

 

 

 

Reception : Nathan D 

Year 1: Nieve S 

Year 2: Jasmine W 

Year 3: Paige S 

Year 4: Matthew J 

Year 5: Grace W 

Year 6: Theo L 

Christian Value – Respect 

Dear God, We thank for the many ways in which we can remember your son, Jesus.  We thank you that Jesus gave 

everything for us including his own life.  Amen 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 10th February 2018    School and Church Valentine Dinner Dance 

3 Course Meal, live band and disco at Haydock Park Golf Club—more information to follow before Christmas.  

All proceeds to support further Building works within the School and Church. If anyone can offer any larger 
prizes, like a Spa afternoon or a meal for two then please pop into the school office and speak to Caroline 
Jenkinson.  

Remembrance Sunday  

Service in Church 10.30am  (note different  time). 2 minutes silence observed.  Names of the fallen will be 

read  out,.  All welcome! 

Winwick CE School PTFA—Disco     23/11/07    £3 entry   

KS1 3.15pm-4.30pm (bring your party clothes and change in school. Pick up will be 

from the school playground)                  

KS2 4.45pm—6pm  (drop off will be at the main entrance to school; pick up from 

the playground)                            Please return your slips and money asap 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 16/11: Re-scheduled Football Tournament v Newchurch (Away game)  

 17/11: Children in Need Day  - Everyone to wear Pyjamas bring slippers in  a bag 

ADVANCE NOTICE  

 23/11 3.30-4.30 Reception and KS1 Disco/ 4.45pm-6pm KS2 Disco Please see information on the reverse of 

this letter or on the PTFA letter which was sent out earlier in the week or the Posters in the playground.  

 29/11 Flu Vaccines  

 1/12 Christmas Jumper Day 

 1/12 Christmas Fair 3.30pm  

Reception :  Jasmine M 

Year 1 : Isabella B 

Year 2: William H 

Year 3 : Oscar S 

Year 4: Jasmine R 

Year 5 : Noel R 

Year 6 : Mia B 

 

   

Well done to our Headteacher Award  winner 

this week: Zara F for improvements in     

writing, Bobby L and Lewis T for superb   

poppy drawings, Harrison and Darren for  

brilliant partnership working in maths and to  

Teddy, Evie, Sonny, George and Harry for 

knowing lots more sounds than when they 

first started school. George D for a fantas-

tic tour of the Church. 

  Reception  95.8% 

Year 1  96.7% 

Year 2  98.5% 

Year 3  95.0% 

Year 4  97.6% 

Year 5  97.9% 

Year 6  94.3% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week! Anything over 

98% is amazing!!!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to 

Year 3 

Keep reading every night and 

make sure it is recorded in your 

child’s homework diary/ reading  

 



 

Reception : Sonny DM 

Year 1 :Nieve S 

Year 2: Isaac M 

Year 3 : Bobby L 

Year 4: Maisie F 

Year 5 : Mason B 

Year 6 : Lily K 

Hannah W received the star of the 

week award for an overall Im-

provement in her PE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for all the Shoe boxes we received in respect of Blythes-

wood Shoe Box Appeal. We collected a total of 35 boxes. 

Thank you. 


